15th Soptembér, 1949,

Dear Sirs,

I have to acknowledge the recelpt of your
letter of the 12Zth instant, respecting the Steamer
“H;I%‘IEH FERCHANT", the contents of which are
noveds

With regard to the partial ILEC survey
carried out by you, I may say it is considered
a fee of £10 be now charged by you in this
connections,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk b the
Classification Committee.
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